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PRESS RELEASE 

ON THE VISIT OF A GROUP OF STUDENTS FROM LEIDEN UNIVERSITY 
 
 
 

A group of students and researchers from Leiden University were received at their request, at 
the BSEC Headquarters on 7 July 2025, by BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar 
Comanescu, Deputy Secretary General Ambassador Dimitrios Rallis, and responsible PERMIS 
staff.  
 
The guests were informed about the mission and role of the BSEC Organization in promoting 
economic cooperation in the Black Sea region, and were introduced to the activities and 
priorities of BSEC in this regard. In this context, the importance of the BSEC Economic Agenda 
for further strengthening cooperation and partnership among its member States was 
highlighted. 
 
The lecture was followed by a question and answer session, during which a fruitful exchange 
of views with the participants took place. 
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